
 
People Select Committee 
Chair’s Update – March 2024 
 

This document was classified as: OFFICIAL 

Scrutiny Review – Cost of Living Response 
 

Achieved since last 
meeting 

The Committee meeting in January 2024 was an informal 
summary of evidence session held via Teams.  Draft 
recommendations were discussed and agreed. 
 
The draft final report was presented to the Committee in February 
2024 and agreed. 
   

Problems or 
concerns 

None 
 

Planned next month The Committee’s agreed final report will be presented to Cabinet 
in March 2024. 
 

On track – yes / no Yes 
 

 
Monitoring 
 

Key Issues / 
Problems or 
Concerns 

No updates have been received by the Committee since the last 
Executive Scrutiny Committee meeting. 
 
Future progress updates regarding previously completed reviews 
will be received by the Committee as follows: 
 

• Home Energy Efficiency and Green Jobs for the Future (TBC) 
 

Requests for more 
information 

None 

 
Overview / Performance and Quality Assurance 
 

Key Issues / 
Problems or 
Concerns 

No reports received since previous update.  

Requests for more 
information 

None 

 
Next Scrutiny Review  
 

TBD 
 

 

Remaining 2023-2024 Meetings (all 4.00pm unless stated) 
 

Monday 4 March 2024 (cancelled) 
 

 

 


